Dulles Metro is Coming



Next Stops - Tysons & Reston

April 2009

Work Begins Along Dulles Corridor

Construction Has Started on Phase 1 of the Dulles Corridor Metrorail Project

In the coming weeks, residents along the 11-mile alignment from west of the East Falls Church Metro to Wiehle Avenue will see construction activities.

Construction currently is centered along Route 123, International Drive, Galleria Drive and Tysons Boulevard. This area also contains the site where tunnel construction has started and where the Tysons Central 123 Station will be built as shown in the photo to the right.

Later this month, additional utility work is planned in the southeast cloverleaf of Route 123 and the Dulles Connector Road

and along Route 123 between the Dulles Connector Road and Anderson Road during nighttime hours. The work along Route 123 is necessary to relocate a water line. Materials will be stored temporarily at the cloverleaf. All work will be performed in accordance with applicable Fairfax County noise and environmental regulations. Residents of nearby communities will receive notifications of the work in the mail.

For information on the alignment route, please refer to the map on the back of this document.

For information on station designs and locations, visit www.dullesmetro.com.





Project Overview

Phase 1

- 5 new stations; 11.6 miles
- From the existing Orange Line between the East and West Falls Church Metro stations to Wiehle Avenue in Reston
- Pedestrian bridges, escalators and elevators at all stations

Phase 2

- 6 new stations; 11.5 miles
- Continuing to Route 772 in Loudoun County with additional stations at Reston Parkway, Monroe Street (Herndon), Route 28, Dulles Airport, and Route 606
- Direct access to Dulles Airport terminal

Construction Hotline

Residents are encouraged to use the project hotline number 24 hours a day (877-585-6789) to report problems.

Project Team

The Dulles Corridor Metrorail Project is being built and managed by the Metropolitan Washington Airports Authority. Dulles Transit Partners is the design-build contractor.

Want to Request a Briefing?

To set up a briefing for your homeowners association, civic group or business, please email outreach@dullesmetro.com or call (703) 448-5550.

For general information on the Dulles Corridor Metrorail Project, please visit our website at www.dullesmetro.com or call (703) 572-0506.

